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Rain is predicted in the current weather forecast and I can guarantee 

a lot  of people will be happy about this. However after the long dry 

spell we have had, a bit of rain could cause some problems on the 

road with summer ice so please be careful and follow these tips: 

• Keep speeds down on wet roads after a long dry period 

• Take extra care on curves 

• Increase following distance from vehicles in front of you 

• Brake and steer gently 

• Allow extra travel time.  

 

If you rush to work you may only end up saving a minute or two. You 

could loose far more if you have an incident on the road.  

So please drive safely and arrive to work in one piece! 
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